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TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMISSION 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

 

TO: Traffic Safety Commission 

 

FROM: Ron Moreno, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE: February 27, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: Signing and Striping modifications at the intersection of North General 

Kearny and Calle Pina Colada 

 

 

PREPARED BY:                                 Nick Minicilli, Senior Traffic Engineer  

           Erick Escobedo, Associate Civil Engineer 

 

RECOMMENDATION:       That the Traffic Safety Commission receive and file the report. 

 

BACKGROUND: In November 2024, Meadowview HOA submitted complaints regarding 

operational issues at the intersection of North General Kearny and Calle Pina Colada. These 

concerns centered on frequent accidents at the intersection, which resulted in property damage and 

repair costs for the HOA. 

 

After conducting a field review of the current conditions, staff determined that updating the signing 

and striping could improve traffic flow and safety at this intersection. The current signage and 

striping are outdated, and the proposed updates would enhance overall intersection safety. 

 

Staff recommend implementing the proposed signing and striping changes as outlined in Exhibit 

A. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:            Minor cost associated with signing and striping modifications. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:                 Exhibit A – North General Kearny & Calle Pina Colada Restriping                                              


